
 

 

 
TO ALL IAMAW MEMBERS 

 

EMPLOYED BY 
 

AIR CANADA 
 

TMOS MEMBERS 
 

2015 BARGAINING UPDATE #4 
 

 
 
Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
 
Your Negotiations Committee has been meeting in marathon talks on trying to 
come to an agreement with Air Canada.  These talks are of vital importance to 
you our Members. 
 
Unfortunately, we were unable to come to an agreement by the deadline of 
October 16, 2015 but continue to seek an agreement to protect jobs and gain 
improvements for our Members. 
 
We will keep you informed as to the progress of the Negotiation process. 
 
Together, standing strong as one Union and speaking with one loud voice, we 
can improve our standard of living. 
 
In Solidarity, 
 
Your Negotiations Team 
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